

Reception

Newsletter

3rd March 2023



World Book Day
The children looked amazing in their
costumes and pyjamas! We had a

costumes and pyjamas! We had a super day, reading lots of stories, designing and making bookmarks, acting out stories and making puppets.

Parents Evenings

We have parents' evenings on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th March from 2.30pm. We will be putting out sign up sheets the week before so please make sure you sign up for a slot to speak to your child's teacher.

Dates for the Diary

7th March - Holi day celebrations for EYFS, come dressed in bright colours

10th March-SEN Coffee Morning 9.00-10.00am

14th March-Reception trip to Gressenhall

24th March- FOSSA disco

24th March- P.E. enrichment day - wear P.E. kits

28th & 29th March - Parents Evenings

31st March - Break up for Easter

Class Cafes

Thank you so much for supporting our class cafes. It was lovely to see so many parents in school. We hope you enjoyed the experience!

Traditional Tales

We have continued with Little Red Riding Hood and created story maps, acted out the story and made our own class version of the story (with a slightly different ending!)

Maths

We have been sharing equal amounts between 4 and 5, using Old MacDonald's farm as a way of modelling, for example, Old MacDonald has 5 fields and 20 cows, how many cows can he put in each field? Why not have a practise at home, sharing fruit, toys, pasta pieces etc.

Gressenhall

Just a reminder that on Tuesday 14th March we will be going to Gressenhall to experience their Once Upon a Time themed day. Children should come to school in uniform with a waterproof coat. Please send your child with a water bottle and a packed lunch if you have not ordered a school one. We will be leaving and returning within the normal school hours.

Ouick Reminder

We are collecting Lego vouchers and 5p pieces for the RSPCA visit.